
Ms Carmel Edwards
Programme Officer 
C/O Town Hall
Evreux Way
Rugby
CV21 2RR

BY EMAIL: programme.officer@rugby.gov.uk

FAO: Mike Hayden, Inspector, Rugby Local Plan Examination
 
 Our Ref: JW/JW6601

December 2017

Dear Ms Edwards,

RBC Local Plan Examination
 
I write to confirm that I support Princethorpe Parish Council's concern regarding the lack of
strategic planning in the RBC Local Plan for managing the increased congestion at the
A423/B4453/Fosse Way junction in Princethorpe that is to be expected given extensive housing
development near Cawston (Policy DS8 in the Local Plan).
 
I would be most grateful if you could bring my comments to the attention of Mike Hayden.
 
Yours sincerely

JEREMY WRIGHT MP
Member of Parliament for Kenilworth and Southam

CC. Chair, Princethorpe Parish Council
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